
Prohibition of use of satellite phones in India 
 
1.   Foreigners who visit India are advised, that as per the 
existing guidelines of Ministry of Home Affairs, Government of 
India, carrying of satellite phones by foreigners into India is 
BANNED.  
 
2.   These guidelines may please be adhered to meticulously.  
 


